
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

   1 
 

2 

Kindergarten 
 
SR. Girls BB  St. Mary 
Sr. BB @ PACI 

5 

Kindergarten 
K-6 
Beauty & the Beast 

6 

Cap & Gown photos 

Photo Retakes 

Loonie Treat Day 

Ice Cream Sandwich 

Sr. Boys BB @ PACI 

7 
Kindergarten 

8  Kindergarten 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Christmas Dinner 

9 

NO  

KINDERGARTEN 

Sr. Boys BB @ Birch Hills 

SR. Girls BB @ Moose Jaw 

 

12 

Kindergarten 

13 

Loonie Treat Day 

Ice Cream Sand./Chips 

14 

Kindergarten 

 

Sr. Boys BB @ Carlton 

15 

Family Fun Night 
5:30-7:30pm 

16 

 

19 

Kindergarten 

Santa Hat Day 

20 
 

 

21 

No Classes 

Christmas Break  

Begins 

 

Happy Holidays!! 

22 

No Classes 

23 

No Classes 

26 

No Classes 

27 

No Classes 

28 

No Classes 

29 

No Classes 

30 
No Classes 

Classes Resume on  

January 4, 2023 

MEATH PARK PUBLIC SCHOOL 
  DECEMBER  2022 

PREPARE, ENGAGE, SUCCEED 
Mr. Matt Gray, Principal      Telephone Number 306-929-2131 
Mrs. Sheri Gunville, Vice Principal    Fax Number 306-929-2401 
Website: mp.srsd119.ca             Edsby: srsd119.edsby.com  
Facebook:  https://www.facebook.com/meathpark       

https://www.facebook.com/meathpark


Before & After School Program 
Our program continues to grow - Spaces are still currently 
available and will be filled on first come, first serve basis. 
 
Current hours of operation  
Before School 7:30 a.m. - 8:40 a.m.  
After School 3:10 p.m.- 6:00 p.m. 
 
Program Costs 
Part Time : $100.00 / child / month  (20 or less visits per 
month ) 
Full Time : $175.00 / child / month (21 or more visits per 
month) 
Drop In - $15.00 per visit- 24hrs notice of attendance re-
quired. 
 
A drop in option has just been added and  will continue until 

the program reaches capacity. Program Registration 
forms need to be submitted prior to attendance. 

 
We are accepting donations of new board games, cards, 
markers or pencil crayons, craft supplies, indoor games, 
gently used age appropriate DVDs (not blue ray) and mone-
tary donations to support activities for children attending the 
program. If you have items to donate please leave at the 
office or contact Kristen Taylor Wall to arrange drop off.  

Your support is greatly appreciated. 
 
If you require more information, registration forms, have 
donations or have any questions please contact 
 
Kristen Taylor Wall 
Program Supervisor 
Cell: 306-981-2705    
Program email: Mpbefore_after@outlook.com 

Meath Park Improvement Group  
Christmas Craft Show & Sale 

 
December 10, 2022  

10:am-3:00pm  
Meath Park School Gym 

 
Canteen Fundraiser proceeds for the 

 2023 Graduating Class 
 

Everyone Welcome 

Hello Parents and Guardians,  

What do you call a kid who doesn’t believe in Santa? 

A rebel without a Claus. 

December is here once again. I think I need to write that one more time. December is here once again. I can’t believe 
the speed at which this year is flying by. As the saying goes when you’re having fun the time flies.  

Volleyball season has come and gone and I want to congratulate both our Senior Boys and Girls teams for their excel-
lent seasons. Your hard work, dedication, and sportsmanship made us all proud to say we are Mustangs. Another thank 
you to your coaches, Mr. Bonin, Mrs. Winterton, Ms. Litzenburger, and Ms. Robinson for all the time you put in. It never 
goes unappreciated and the lessons and memories that your efforts give your players will last for a lifetime.   

As we move into December we  have many things happening in our short month of school. Grad picture & retakes will 
take place on December 6. Classes are busy organizing and working on productions for our Virtual Christmas concert 
that will coincide with our Christmas activity evening on December the 15th. Our K-6 classes will be going to see 
Beauty and the Beast December the 5th. I've already begun a fast to prepare for our Christmas lunch on December 
the 8th. Our SCC poinsettias have arrived and are ready for pick up, if you missed the order, and are interested in a red 
one we have some extras for sale. With all of that going on, our Senior sports begin a new season as basketballs can be 
heard dribbling in our gym.  

As we look to the end of the month I want to wish you all Merry Christmas, Happy Holidays that are filled with laughter, 
joy, and most of all good health. 

Matt  


